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Welcome to 2P… 
I am Miss Postings and I am so excited to be your new class teacher in 
September! I cannot wait to get to know each and every one of you. Some of 
you may already know me, but for those that don’t, I love to play sport, 
especially football, and I really do love to snack on pizza!  
 
A new and exciting adventure awaits for you all! What an amazing year this is 
going to be! Miss Barclay and I have been busy planning lots of fun and exciting 
new activities and making sure we have time to get used to our new 
surroundings. This has been a very unusual year for us all but we are so excited 
to welcome you all back and create lots of new memories together. Some things 
are very much the same as last year… 

- You will still arrive at school through the main KS1 gate 

- You will still be having your play times on the KS1 playground  

- You will still be surrounded by all your friends…even if it is at a 

distance. 

- You will all still see Miss Barclay too! 

The new and exciting thing to look forward to is your new classroom! You will 
be able to see all your old friends and make new ones too. I have a special motto 
in 2P…we are all one big family, which means we all must take care and look 
after each other!  
 
Learning has been very different for us all lately, but when we return in 
September learning will be exciting and fun! In Autumn, we will be learning with 
Paddington Bear and joining him on his journey to London from Peru. 
Paddington will be introducing us to all the great history that is attached to our 
capital city. Trust me, you are in for an amazing and adventurous journey! 
 
If you are feeling nervous about returning to school, please remember you have 
myself and Miss Barclay to guide you and reassure you that we will work 
together as a team to have the best year possible!  
See you soon 2P! 
Love Miss Postings. 
 


